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St. Louis Lawyer: Celebrating Women 
Lawyers
In the November 2021 issue of St. Louis Lawyer, senior counsel Christina 
Moore shines a light on women lawyers and their accomplishments, noting the 
supportive role of two local organizations: the Women Lawyers Association 
(WLA) of Greater St. Louis and the Women in the Legal Profession (WILP) 
Section of The Bar Association of Metro St. Louis.

Read the full article: Celebrating Women Lawyers

(Posted with permission from The Bar Association of Metropolitan St. Louis)
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